
EMAIL	
	
From:	CLAIRE	TOUTANT	
Sent:	Friday,	January	25,	2019	
To:	Eric	Chen	<echen@smcgov.org>;	rstevens@parisi-csw.com;	Joe	Lo	Coco	
<jlococo@smcgov.org>;	Ann	Stillman	<astillman@smcgov.org>;	Gilles	Tourel	
<gtourel@smcgov.org>;	Wency	Ng	<wng@smcgov.org>	
Cc:	MCC;	Lisa	Ketcham	
Subject:	Mirada	Road	Pedestrian/Bike	Bridge	Replacement	and	Bank	Stabilization	
		
The	MCC	thanks	you	for	your	update	on	the	Mirada	Road	Bridge	Project	and	supports	
the	work	by	San	Mateo	County	DPW	to	secure	initial	grant	funding	for	the	project.	The	
Mirada	Road	Bridge	is	a	vital	link	for	the	California	Coastal	Trail,	allowing	pedestrian	and	
bicycle	travel	between	the	City	of	Half	Moon	Bay	and	Pillar	Point	Harbor	with	
continuous	ocean	views.	The	trail	is	heavily	used	by	local	residents	and	national	and	
international	visitors	who	come	to	this	area.	In	the	recent	past	a	bridge	failure	on	the	
trail	in	the	City	of	Half	Moon	interrupted	trail	access	for	more	than	a	year.	This	project	
will	ensure	that	such	an	interruption	isn’t	experienced	in	the	San	Mateo	County	
Midcoast.	
		
With	initial	funding	for	the	project,	the	MCC	looks	forward	to	working	with	you	to	
develop	project	specifics.	
--		
Claire	Toutant	
Midcoast	Community	Council	Chair	
midcoastcommunitycouncil.org	
	


